
To: Members of the House Business & Labor Committee 
From: T.J. & Christie Sullivan 
 
 
Re: House Bill 2692 
 
 
My wife and I live in South Salem and have two children at Sumpter Elementary. We encourage your 
support of House Bill 2692 as written.  
 
If you haven’t read the book Good to Great, you need to. One of the key characteristics of a great 
organization is that they first have great people working for them and then they have those people 
working in a job that best suits their training and talent. This is exactly what this bill addresses in our 
schools.  
 
There is no way to argue that this isn’t in the best interests of students and I am sure that you 
campaigned on making the wise decisions for our students.  
 
Thanks for serving the State of Oregon.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
T.J. Sullivan 

 
 

 


